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Class 5/6O 
 
Last term 5/6O were lucky enough to create a short film with the guidance of Mr Feeney. Students were 

taken through the whole film process, from establishing the idea, script, storyboard, production and 

editing. All students were given important roles to ensure the filming ran smoothly and on time. We had a 

producer, directors, actors and actresses, camera crew, clapper, props and stage crew and several other 

roles. Students showed great engagement during the 7 weeks and really enjoyed learning all the behind 

the scene phases that go into the making of a film. Our film will be entered into the Big River Public Schools 

Film Festival with other schools in the Clarence Valley. The festival will be held at South Grafton High 

School on Wednesday 21st November at 10:30am. Parents, carers and family members are welcome to 

come along and support 5/6O. Guests will be required to pay a $2 entry fee at the door.  
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Excursions 

Please check you have returned permission notes and paid for excursions by the due date.  Year 5/6 are off to Lake 
Ainsworth this week and K-2 and Years 3 and 4 have their excursion next week. 

Cake Raffle 

Our skipping team will be selling tickets each week in a draw for a cake which will be drawn after lunch each Friday.  
The lucky winner can take their cake home after school. The skipping team will be selling tickets each Thursday and 
Friday at recess.  Tickets will be $1 each. Funds raised will go towards our Jump Off day for the Heart Foundation in 
2019. 

Bullying Survey 

Earlier this year students and parents were surveyed about bullying at Gilliwinga Public School.  

Results include: 

70% of students feel safe 

85% indicate that there is a mild or moderate bullying problem. 

85% of the time the school deals with the issue effectively. 

90% of the time teachers stop bullying when they see it. 

80% of parents talk to their child about bullying. 

Thank you to the families that completed the survey. 

The information from this will be used to assist the school to look at how we address bullying. 

To be effective we need to work with families to prevent and deal with bullying behaviour. Teachers are currently 
clearly defining what bullying is to raise awareness. 

It is important that the school and community work together and provide support for all our students. 

Year 5/6 Camp 

We wish our year 5/6 students an enjoyable camp at Lake Ainsworth, Lennox Heads. I am sure they will enjoy stand 
up paddle boarding, high ropes course, raft building and rock climbing. They will be back Friday before 3pm. 
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Principal’s Network Meeting 

Friday this week Gillwinga will host the Principal’s Network meeting with Principals from Woolgoolga to Cowper 
attending.  

Congratulations to all the award winners and I look forward to having lunch with the Gold Award winners over the 
coming weeks. It has been great to see so many family members at our assemblies on Fridays. We only have a few to 
go so please come along and stay for the morning tea after and have a chat. 

Award Winners 

Class Award Winners 
Kindy- Kylan & Jerome   
1 C Darci & Elijah   
2W Joshua & Rasharnie 
3/4M  Izaac &  Shyleekqua 
3/4C Cody & Sebastian  
5/6B  Aynslie & Malakai 
5/6O Marama & Rochelle 
 

 

Community News 
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AAA  Award 
Winners 

Kindy-  Lachlan 

1 C Zakaya 

2W Maleek 

3/4M Reagan 

3/4C Briony 

5/6B  Samantha 

5/6O Lockey 

 

Writer Award Winner 

Jacquelyn 

Maths Award Winner 

Corey B 
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